
 
 
 
 
 

CMS November News 
 

 
●​ Student Council elections were held at the middle school. This year we focused on campaigning 

and how to maintain a positive community when running for elected positions.   
●​ The Jr. High Musical, Newsies, was a great success! The MS was able to watch a half hour of 

the show so students could showcase their hard work.  
●​ Students had multiple options to participate on Halloween. Some dressed in costumes while 

others wore school spirit. In keeping with the annual tradition of the senior parade, our students 
lined the middle school bus circle to look at our seniors’ costumes.  

●​ In our Caz Lakers Unite time we are talking about “Other People Matter” and the expectations 
of how we treat people.  

●​ We will have our Go Home Early drill in November.  
●​ Students did a wonderful job presenting their Haudenosaunee projects in social studies. Students 

took weeks to research and then were able to present their area of study, along with homemade 
projects to their classmates.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


